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Seasonôs Greetings! 
 
Our school is filled with excitement, festive decor, beautiful Christmas bulletin boards, 
elves and storybook characters hurrying down the hall to concert practiceé it is a 
wonderful time of year! 
 
It is a time of year to remember to be thankful for all we have: a student body to be 
proud of, a staff that genuinely cares, and a community that continues to be so 
supportive of our school and students.  We are so blessed! 
 
It is also a time to remember to take care of our wellness: with all the many holiday 
events going on, we must make sure we are taking time to rest and to enjoy the 
present moment.  Savour the time spent with the people around you.  We all can 
benefit from putting our phones down and appreciating the people we are with, 
realise they benefit as much from our attention as we do theirs, and appreciate the 
memories we make together.   
 
We are counting down to course and Diploma Examinations in January, and 
encourage students to begin planning their study strategies now, organize their 
notes, catch up any missing or late assignments, and ask their teachers for help with 
anything they do not understand or remember.  We have every confidence that you 
have what it takes, it is now for you to put 
the final touches on your knowledge and 
expertise.  We know you can do it! 
 
Finally, as you travel for the holidays, or 
enjoy downtime here at home, please be 
safe.  Take the time to look at the links in 
the safety message, and talk about them 
with your families. 
 
We hope you have a restful, joyous, Merry 
Christmas holiday, and wish you a happy, 
peaceful, and prosperous New Year.  All the 
best in 2018! 
 
Yours, 
 
 
Amanda Gilmore 

Principalõs Message 
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